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NEWS RELEASE 
NEW EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR TO LEAD AMM 

 
January 2, 2020 - Following an extensive and thorough search facilitated by a professional HR Service, 
the AMM Board of Directors is proud to announce Denys Volkov as the AMM's new Executive Director 
effective January 1, 2020. 
  
Since joining the AMM in 2011, Denys has been an instrumental part of the AMM team in his capacity 
as Director of Advocacy and Communications. Over the past eight years, Denys has worked hard on 
addressing many policy files and priorities of AMM members, and the AMM Board of Directors is 
confident that he will continue to advance our advocacy efforts and grow our Trading Company while 
leading our association forward.  
  
Ultimately, Denys's skills, vision for the AMM's future, and his extensive knowledge of municipal 
Manitoba based on 14 years of professional work experience within the sector make him the ideal 
person to take over the Executive Director role. 
  
The AMM Board looks forward to working with Denys in his new capacity, and wishes to express their 
deep appreciation to Joe Masi for his 20 years of leadership. 
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Contact:  
Nick Krawetz, AMM Director of Policy and Communications 
Telephone: (204) 856-2371   
Email: nkrawetz@amm.mb.ca 
1910 Saskatchewan Avenue W. 
Portage la Prairie, MB  R1N 0P1 
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New AMM Executive Director, Denys Volkov 


